
 
From: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 1:13 PM 
To: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu> 
Subject: Clark updates 3-26 
 
Hello again Clark families! A few updates as we get closer to embarking on Day 1 of virtual learning this 
Monday. 
 

Huge thank you to the 151 students who responded to the survey already! We have been able to get 

you everything you identified as needed and have shown you are ready to learn using Blackboard and 
Google Classroom (HS classes). If you have not responded yet, please complete this brief survey ASAP. 
Students need to be logged into their clarkalc.net account in order to complete it.  
https://forms.gle/QpQZW1HQxFDqcJdo7    
We need this before this tomorrow, 3/27 at noon, please.  
 
A few updates/reminders: 

 ALL IRSC (Blackboard) and Clark classes (high school = google) begin virtual instruction this 
Monday, 3/30. Look for announcements posted in blackboard and emails from your instructors 
with more specific information on how to participate in each class.  

 The Academic Support Center (ASC) is moving online. The ASC is currently reaching out to all 
students that have used the ASC during the spring term to let them know that we have migrated 
to Blackboard Collaborate. Virtual tutors will be available in math, biology/AP, 
chemistry/physics, English and reading. More information on this service is forthcoming on the 
irsc.edu website and via email. 

 The IRSC testing center is currently closed. We do not know when they will re-open for PERT. If 
you have an IRSC class that has tests assigned in the testing center, reach out to your instructor 
to see how that is being modified. 

 Please spend the next day or two working to find a space and time in your schedules to be able 
to focus on your academic requirements. While we know that this can be difficult in some 
homes, we hope that families will problem solve together how to ensure academic and other 
needs are being met at home until at least April 15. Please know that everyone is ready to help 
with any needs you or your family may have. Do not hesitate to let your teachers, Ms. Jones, or 
any Clark staff member know what challenges you may be facing.  

 We know stress levels can be VERY high in times like this. I have attached a list of helpful 
resources for teens. Please also know that our Tykes and Teens counselor is able to conduct 
telehealth session while school is not in session, so if a student needs to begin counseling, 
contact Ms. Jones for a referral for services.  

 Has anyone mentioned to stay home (as much as possible) and wash your hands lately? Let’s all 
commit to following all CDC recommendations so we can get back to school AT Clark ASAP  

 
Thanks, 
 
Mrs. Kohuth and Ms. Judd 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
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Clark Advanced Learning Center 
772-419-5758 
 
 
 
 


